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Skills Committee Action Sheet 15 March 2021 
  

Date  Minute 
Ref 

Report Title Action  Delegated 
officer  

Status Date 
completed 

15.03.21 131 Business Growth 
Service 

The Director of Business and Skills 

explained that there was an error in the 

September Financial Business Case 

where £1.5 million had been omitted and 

officers had worked through this with 

Governance colleagues and the Business 

Board and could republish the Financial 

Business Case with the error corrected, 

therefore a whole new Financial Business 

Case was not needed.  He explained that 

the corrected version would be published 

and circulated 

John T Hill The revised financial tables 
were presented to Leaders at 
its meeting on 24th February 
2021.  

24th 
February 
2021 

15.03.21 132 Local Economic 
Recovery Strategy 
(LERS) – Updated 
Refresh 

Highlighted that the job numbers as part 

of the new inward investment service now 

needed to be amended to reflect the loss 

of the ERDF funding.  The Director of 

Business and Skills acknowledged that 

this change needed to be reflected in the 

strategy 

Alan Downton The new jobs to be created 
by the newly revised inward 
investment service line is 600 
and was presented to 
Leaders on 24th February and 
will be reflected in the next 
published update of the 
strategy. 

Ongoing 

15.03.21 134 Adult Education 
Budget – COVID-19 
Response 

The Chairman queried whether good 

news stories were shared with Committee 

Members.  Officers agreed to share 

recent good news stores with the 

Committee and make this an ongoing 

action 

Parminder 
Singh Garcha 

Good News Stories and Case 
Studies are actively being 
compiled. News articles about 
AEB in the local press have 
been shared with the 
Committee.  

Ongoing  

15.03.21 136 Budget and 
Performance Report 

Requested a separate report on the 

Health and Social Care Work Academy.  

Vanessa 
Ainsworth 

Awaiting report from the 
project and will share with 

Ongoing 
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Officers explained that there would be a 

Department for Work and Pensions report 

and that they would check with the 

relevant officer to see if this could be 

shared with the Committee 

Skills Committee as soon as 
we have further data. 
 

 


